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Subj; Gulin "Eva" Gullari
Date: 10/12/2014 10:46:54 A M. Central Daylight Time

From: pspskess@gmail.com
To: ccheede@aol.com
Hr. Heede,

As an ex Rotarian it is my pleasure to attach a letter of recommendation for Eva. You already have much

information about her but | wanted to support her application and make a few comments that express my feelings
about the person she is.

Thank you for considering my sentiments.

Paul Kessler
Fort Worth, TX
817 370 7084

Monday, October 13, 2014 AOL: CCHeede




October 11, 2014

Mr. Conrad C Heede
Raotary District 5790
2405 Summit View Dr.
Bedford, TX 76021

RE: Rotary Ambassadorial Scholarship
Gulin “Eva” Gelogullari
Dr. Mr. Heede:

As a former Rotarian in Dallas, Montreal and witnessing the establishment of Warsaw Rotary Club while
working in Poland after the fall of Communism | am honored to highly recommend Eva for the subject
scholarship.

I met Eva few years ago and have kept in contact since as | was so impressed with her as a person and
human being. It has been my privilege also to counsel and advise her when she asked.

I could write several pages about her qualities but will keep it brief. Eva is that unique person who
sought to use her intellect and to find the truth. She did not blindly accept teachings and propaganda
that often indoctrinates people in the part of the world where she grew up. Eva is the rare individual
that questions the status quo and is open to new ideas, whether studying other religions or political
systems. If more people like her would take the time to seek truth rather than follow blindly what
people say or write this would be a better world.

Her energy and desires to help others and make an impact is not a fantasy, her record of study,
volunteer activities with wide variety of groups, and actions in pursuit of that goal is evident. | would
not be surprised to see Eva win the Nobel Peace Prize one day. What an honor that would be for Rotary
District 5790.

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions or for more information. Thank you very much
for your consideration of Eva’s application.

Sincerely,

Paul S. Kessler

6521 Trinity Heights Blvd
Fort Worth, Tx 76132
8173707084




